The planning commission did not feel comfortable making a determination on these items since we only
had half the commission and some of the information was new to some of the commission members.

These will be discussed further in January with a determination to either approve changes to the draft or
not:

1) The future land use map and mission point three options
2) Little stone church location on Fig 4-1,4-2,4-3
3) Any places that the draft should state EGLE instead of DEQ as suggested by Seth Harris.



